
Squirrels Class Newsletter 
Friday 17th May 2024 

What has been happening this week?  

In English…This week we have written newspaper reports about Claude saving the day. 

We have also made a whole class story map to sequence the story.  

 In Maths…Year 2 have been working on find a third of shapes and amounts. Year 1 have 

been learning how to share into equal groups– the cookies certainly helped! 

In Topic...We  really enjoyed Messy Church this week! 

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

Work on the Wall: Zac for a fantastic sentence,  Nigel  and Lucian for a wonderful story 

map 

Headteachers Award: William for always showing our school values, Danny for showing 

love to Ms Barnett when she was feeling poorly.   

Shining Stars:  Zac, George, Georgie , Danny, Marcella, Millie, Nigel, Isla, May, Leo, Lucian 

and Oli 

Reminders & Messages  

Please remember wellies on Wednesdays for Welly Wednesday, sun cream  and a hat if 

its hot. 

Please remember water bottles every day– we are trying to have water prompts as well 

as unlimited access to their bottles to increase how much they drink.  

Please look out for a letter regarding a trip next week.  


